6 de septiembre, 1983

Mr. RCA Cane
Hotel Rey Carlos IIX
VILLACARIOS (Menorea)

Dear Mr., Cane:
Thank you for your letter.

Please accept our invitation for lunch next friday
september 9 in our beach pabillion.

Mr., Ramdén Homs, president of our chain of hotels will
tell you how to come to Mongofre,

Hoping to see you soon, I am yours sincerely,

Fernando A, Rubid
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